
SUMMERVILLE, GEORGIA 

January 20, 1951 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.P. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is to verify your reception of 
this station on November 23, 1953. 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION WGTA 

William B. Farrar 
Manager 
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1 THOUSAND WATTS 950 KILOCYCLES 


